
The Gosnell School District is a participant in School Choice.  The district is currently 

accepting public school choice applications for the 2017-2018 school year.  The public 

school choice program allows a student to attend a public school in a district in which 

the student does not reside, subject to the restrictions found in the Arkansas Public 

School Choice Act of 2015.  Applications may be found online at 

http://www.gosnellschool.net/families.html or picked up at the district’s administration office.  

All applications must be submitted to the administration office no later than May 1, 2017.  

Please contact Superintendent Bonard Mace if you have questions. 


